
Dale Bickel

From:

	

Dale Bickel
Sent:

	

Thursday, August 03, 2017 11:59 AM
To:

	

NeiIcibn.org
Subject:

	

W265AV BSTA-20170725ABP DENIED 8/3/2017

Mr. Hopper:

Your STA request for operation at 0.010 kW (10 watts ERP) IS DENIED.

This is because your STA request shows an increase in W265AV's antenna height of 57 meters, above the
licensed antenna heights. Such a change requires the filing and grant of a construction permit application on FCC Form
349. before construction can take place, or operations commence with the changed facilities. You may submit a
construction permit application at any time.

W265AV may continue to operate with 0.010 kW in accordance with the reissued license BLFT-201740915AAD (see the
staffs July 9, 2017 letter to W265AV).

A copy of this email will be entered into CDBS under the application file number BSTA-20170725ABP

Dale Bickel dale.bickel@fcc.gov
Senior Electronics Engineer
Audio Division, Media Bureau
Federal Communications Commission
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